
GROUND HORNBILLS HAVE LOST MANY OF THEIR NESTS 

IN THE WILD – SO THE MABULA PROJECT IS REPLACING 

THEM WITH ARTIFICIAL NESTS SO AS TO HELP STOP THE 

DECLINE IN THE POPULATION OF THIS AWSOME BIRD –  

           

WILL YOU SPONSOR ONE? 

$100 – Rand 500 - £75 PER NEST: 
   

 

o With your chosen name burnt onto the nest:  

o A photograph of it in the nesting tree:    

o A yearly summary of the activity in the nest during the 

breeding season. 

 

 

If your nest is lucky enough to have a second chick hatch in it, the 

Mabula Ground Hornbill Project will hand rear it for release back 

into the wild, into a non-viable group, or to join the Captive Breeding 

Programme.         Our chicks are named for their nest. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the next three years The Mabula Ground Hornbill Project plan to make and 

put up these artificial nest boxes in the Limpopo River Valley, and other areas of 

South Africa, to encourage breeding - where the lack of suitable nesting trees is one 

of the reasons for the decline in the population of this important flagship species. 

 

If you want to buy a nest contact : 

The Mabula Ground Hornbill Project,  

Mabula Game Reserve,  

Private Bag X1644, Bela Bela, 

 0480, Limpopo Province, South Africa. 

Tel :  0027.(0)83.743.4270 or e-mail :  

project@ground-hornbill.org.za 
 

 

SEND THIS ON TO A FRIEND MAYBE? 

 


